
 

 

Admin@tamworthnh.orgMinutes of the 

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

4:00 PM, October 29, 2019 

At Town Offices 

 

Members Present: Mark Albee, Bruno Siniscalchi and John Wheeler.  

   

 

1. The minutes of 10/23/19 meeting were approved. 

2. John’s spreadsheet of the three bids for Cemetery Maintenance contracts for 2020-2022 was reviewed 

and discussed. The Trustees decided to get references for Jason Bergen/ Good Neighbor Fence.  John 

will check with the Town Office and Mark will ask Bergen for references. The other two bidders have 

current contracts with us and do not need other references. 

3. The next meeting will be Tuesday, November 5, 2019. 

4. The meeting adjourned at5:05 PM 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John B. Wheeler 
          Cemetery minutes 102919 
 


